
Giving Opportunities 

124 W. Green St. 

Marshall, MI 49068 

Ph: 269.781.7821 

www.Marshalldistrictlibrary.org 

Your gift to  

Marshall District Library 

Marshall 

District  

Library 

www.Marshalldistrictlibrary.org 

 

Donor Name ________________________________ 

Donor Address ______________________________ 

            ______________________________ 

Donor Phone _______________________________ 

Donor Email  _______________________________ 

Send Other Acknowledgement to:  

 Name ____________________________________________ 

Address __________________________________________ 

               ___________________________________________ 

Please use this gift for: 

 No specification 

 Grow the Collection 

 Sponsor a Magazine 

  Programming 

 Building Renovation 

 Hughes Fund 

 Technology 

 Youth Services 

In Memory/In Honor  of:     

                    

______________________________________ 

Amount $_____________ 

All donations to Marshall District Library are tax-

deductible to the full extent of the law. 

 If your company provides matching gifts for            

charitable donations, please obtain a Matching Gift 

form from your employer and enclose it with your   

contribution.   

Corporate contributions qualify for tax deductions. 

Thank you for your support!  

Please make your gift by making a check payable to: 

Marshall District Library 

A library staff member will be in touch to discuss the 

details of your donation.  



Many areas for gifts 

Supporting Our Library 

Dedicated to becoming a lifelong learning 

center for the Marshall area, Marshall  

District Library invites all of our visitors to 

explore, discover and grow through our 

collections,  programs and services.     

Marshall District Library houses an          

expansive collection of more than 60,000 

books, audiobooks, music, and movies as 

well as specialized spaces for youth, teens,    

meetings, and local history research. With 

more than 400 programs each year,      

Marshall District Library serves the       

community through after-school              

enrichment activities, adult programs,   

early literacy support and extensive       

educational and recreational partnerships 

with organizations in the Marshall area.   

Public donations  

allow the Library to 

maintain and grow 

these resources,   

p r o g r a m s  a n d         

services to meet the 

needs and wishes of 

our community. Binder Park Zoo 

brings visitors to    

Marshall District    

Library 

Grow our Collection 

Honor a friend or loved one by donating funds for 

the purchase of materials for the library collection 

in their name. Each book contains a personal   

dedication label and a letter is sent to inform the 

recipient of the purchase.   Many individuals in 

the Marshall community choose to honor 

someone’s memory in this way. 

Support Programming 

Many local businesses support the library’s       

summer reading program and winter reading   

program.  Additionally, local foundations and 

groups in the area have supported after-school 

activities such as the AMAZE program and After-

school Arts Apprenticeship Program. These   

sponsors are acknowledged in a yearly                 

advertisement as well as press releases for specific 

sponsored events. 

Revitalize our building 

Marshall District Library is committed to creating 

a safe and comfortable environment for all library       

visitors.  Support special collections, rooms, 

equipment and projects such as re-carpeting and 

renovating the library space.  

Sponsor a magazine subscription 

Marshall District Library subscribes to more than 

100 magazines and newspapers.  By sponsoring a 

magazine subscription, your name or your        

company’s name will be placed on the cover of 

the magazine to inform the public of your          

support.  

Other ways to donate 

Marshall Community Foundation Fund 

Marshall Community Foundation holds a local 

fund for support of Marshall District Library      

projects and activities.  Please contact Sherry    

Anderson, Foundation Director, at 269.781.2273 

for more information. 

Hughes Gifts and Grants Fund 

In 1921, Miss Elizabeth Kerr Hughes, one of the 

founders of the original Marshall Public Library, 

left the library a legacy of $5,700 which has since 

grown as others have chosen to leave bequests or 

participate in planned giving to Marshall District 

Library.  Mrs. Vyda Mumby also contributed a             

significant bequest to this fund in support of 

youth services. These funds are used to               

supplement regular library services.  Please      

contact Library Director, Angela Semifero, if you 

are interested in contributing to this fund. 

USED Book Donation 

Each year AAUW of Marshall and Marshall         

District Library hold two book sales.  Book          

donation information is placed in the local     

newspaper several months before each event.  

Acknowledging your gift 

Acknowledgement letters are sent to the donor, 

honoree, and/or family of the honored individual.   

Used Book Donors may request a receipt upon 

donation. 


